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OHF Bulletin  
 
To:  OHF Members, Associations, Tournament Operators 
From:  Phil McKee – Executive Director 
Date:  12/9/2022 
Re:  Update on Travel Restrictions by Canadian Government  
Bulletin ID: 21-065 
 
 
The Ontario Hockey Federation would like to remind its Members of the updated responsibilities of 
travellers entering the country.  

We would like to encourage you to become as familiar as possible with the most up to date restrictions 
coming from the Canadian government, as it impacts our hockey operations.  

For a full list of restrictions and responsibilities, click here. 

Further information regarding unvaccinated or are partially vaccinated children under 12 years of age 
includes following specific guidelines outlined by the Canadian government, including avoiding team 
sports for up to 14 days. 
 
For youth aged 12 to 17 years age who are also unvaccinated or partially vaccinated, the requirements 
state they must complete a 14-day quarantine upon arrival back into the country. 
 
Please also note, there are distinct implications for any participant that has been given a medical 
exemption from vaccination. 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada#children

